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Grand Knight’s Message 

Well, it is that time of year, our busy season starts up 

again.  I am hoping that we can have some new people 

step up and help out in areas and get some old members 

involved in the council again.  Lots of hands make quick 

work of any situation.  Please try to make it a point to 

assist you brothers at some/all of our events. 

 

 

St. Mary’s Annual Fish Fry Friday’s March 3rd and 31st!! 
St. Mary’s is having their annual Fish Fry in March. We have been asked to assist with 
serving at this event.  If you are available please let Tom DeCoste, 

Thomas.decoste@turtle.com, know if you can help.  We need about 6 or 7 guys. 
 

This Friday we need maybe 1-2 more guys to assist with bartending.  Please try to 
keep the dates open and help out if you cann. 
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St. Mary’s Annual Boiled Dinner Saturday March 18th!! 
St. Mary’s is having their annual Boiled Dinner on Saturday March 18th.  We need help 

with set up, cooking, serving and clean up.  We need help starting at 10:30am, with 
the prep work.  If you are available, please let  

Tom DeCoste-Thomas.decoste@turtle.com or  

Stephen Petraske spetraske@meditech.com,  

know if you can help.  We need about 6 or 7 guys.  Dinner will be served at 5:30 
 

St. Patrick’s Day Parade – Sunday March 19th 
The Annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade will be held on Sunday March 19th.  We will need help at 
9:00am in the harbor to set up the cones and rope.  We meet right in front of Marias Sub shop.  

The parade starts at 1:00, we need to be at the Middle School by 12:30pm to get ready to 
march.  Let’s try and set a record by having the largest group in attendance.   

Scholarship Forms – Due March 31, 2017 
This is a reminder that all Scholarship forms are due by March 31, 2017.  The form is 
on the website as well.   

Chef of the Month! 
Chef of the Month – Jim McLean will be making the traditional Irish Dinner. 

 

 

Fourth Degree Meeting – 3RD Thursday of the month. 
The 4th Degree (Degree of Patriotism) Cardinal Spellman Assembly # 407 will now hold the 

monthly meeting at St. Mary’s in Hanover, MA.  Please make note of it. 
 

 

Yearly Dues – The Grand Knight will be contacting you for Dues! 

 
This is a reminder to pay this your dues.  Please get this back to us as soon as possible.   

This is what helps run the council!   
 

Tables and Chairs 
If you take tables and chairs from the K of C hall, please notify Stephen Petraske, Tom Decoste 

or John Jordan to ensure we keep track of them.  
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Prayer Requests 
Please remember the following in your prayers. 

 

Teddy Bowes 
Tony Colarusso 
John Ohrenberger 

Kathy Gallivan 
Julia Monaco 

Patricia Merz 
Stuart Walker 
John "Jack" O'Brien 

H. George Hamacher 

Helen Worth                    
Bruce Leaver                  Gus Andrade 
Fred Magistro                 Mark McLarey 

Donnie Quinn                 Teresa Vermette 
Susan Phippen               Steve Brennion 

Carole Colford                Sheila Gallivan Curtin 
Bob Russell                    Our men & women in the service. 
Bill Carlson 

Kyle Lemire 
Tom Larson 

 

 

New Members 
If you know any Catholic gentleman that would like to become a brother Knight, please invite 
him to come to the next 1st and 2nd degree! 

 


